A GROWING COMMUNITY SINCE 1883

LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES

The City of Tomah Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) met in regular TELECONFERENCE
SESSION on Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. via Zoom teleconference. The meeting access
information was provided on the posted agenda. The meeting agenda notice was posted at City Hall and
on the City’s website in compliance with the provisions of Section 19.84 Wisconsin Statues.

Call to Order — Roll Call: Member Chair Remy Gomez called the meeting to order at 5:33 p.m. Members
present: Adam Gigous, Remy Gomez, Jeff Holthaus, Tina Thompson, and Joanne Westpfahl. Absent:
Mike Murray, Dustin Powell, Pete Reichardt and Shawn Zabinski. Quorum present.

Also in attendance: City Administrator Brad Hansen and Deputy City Clerk Berta Downs.

Approval of May 25, 2021 Minutes: Motion by Westpfahl, second by Thompson to approve the minutes
of the May 25, 2021 meeting. Motion carried.

Reviewing Certificate of Appropriateness — 115 W La Crosse Street (Signage): First Congregational
United Church of Christ has submitted an application for certificate of appropriateness for signage at 115
W La Crosse Street, Tomah. The proposed sign will be single-sided, internally illuminated, ground sign
that will measure 72” high by 84" wide and replace the existing sign. The sign will include a full color
electronic message center.

Motion by Thompson, second by Gigous to approve the Certificate of Appropriateness for the First
Congregational United Church of Christ at 115 W La Crosse Street, Tomah, as submitted. Motion carried.

Building Inspector Project Updates: No updates at this time.

Administrative Updates: Hansen advised currently attempting to get new business by amending our TID
and adding another TID. The city is also looking at possibly adding a fifth TID to cover the southeast area
of the City.

Next Meeting Date: July 27, 2021.

Adjournment: Motion by Westpfahl, seconded by Thompson to adjourn at 5:41 p.m. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by:

Bertn Downys
Berta Downs, Deputy City Clerk, June 22, 2021



